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Serious pollution and water quality risks posed by this industry have been identified and submitted
to your agency many times. I am disturbed that your agency would even consider the new
proposals submitted by Cooke. You must take the responsible action to deny any additional
permits for net pens in Washington waters. And you must remove the ones that are now in the
Washington waters.


